
Note from: Mr. Cook

We are getting close to the end of another year. Where did the
time go? The students at Woodview worked very hard testing the
last couple months of school. They had the M-STEP tests through
the state. They also had to take the MAP, and Acadiece test which
are our local assessments. There are numerous students that
either reached or exceeded their goal for both math and reading.
That is tremendous growth. Please help me in giving your student
a pat on the back for a great job. Enjoy the summer with your kids.

Woodview Dates to Remember:
May. 16th BHS Graduation
May 23rd Field Day
May 23rd 5th grade Day of the Notables
May 24th 5th grade field trip to Greenfield Village and Henry Ford
Museum trip
May 27th No school
May 29th Student Last Day 1/2 Day 11:30 a.m. Release Time

Congratulations to Mrs. Wood
Congratulations to Mrs. Wood for winning Wesco’s National Teacher Appreciation Community
Nomination for Woodview!
We are so lucky to have you at Woodview!



Woodview Run Club

Woodview had another awesome successful Spring Run Club! Awesome job to all of our student-
athletes! Thank you to our Middle School Cross Country team for helping during the event and Mrs.
Mitchell for organizing another great season.

3rd Grade Girls
Top Five winners

3rd Grade Boys
Top Five winners

4th Grade Girls
Top Five winners



4th Grade Boys
Top Five winners

5th Grade Girls
Top Five winners

5th Grade Boys
Top Five winners





What's For Lunch

Check out our breakfast and lunch menus
https://bas-k12.nutrislice.com/
If you have any questions related to food service, please contact
our Food Service Director, Austin Goff at goffa@bas-k12.org.

Board of Education - Board Meetings
Board meetings are held the third Monday of every month at the
Orchard Hills Building, Belding, MI 48809,
starting at 6:30 p.m.
Belding Committee meetings are held the second Tuesday
each month starting at 6:30 p.m.
Public attendance is welcomed and encouraged.

Transportation Changes

Please call the Woodview office 616-794-4750

before 2:00 p.m. with any student transportation changes.

This assures your student will get the information on time before
the end of the day.

https://bas-k12.nutrislice.com/
mailto:goffa@bas-k12.org


The office gets busy towards the end of the day.

The quickest way to make a schedule change is email

wv-trans@bas-k12.org or email your student's teacher.

It is still recommended that all request are made before 2:00 p.m. Last minute changes can lead to
confusion.

Attendance Line
If your student is going to be absent from school please call the
24 hour attendance line 616-794-4748.
Please leave the following information:

Students Name
Reason for the absent
Teachers Name

Woodview Elementary

Woodview Hours 8:35 a.m.- 3:35 p.m.
1/2 day hours 11:30 p.m.
Attendance line 616-794-4748
Transportation wv-trans@bas-k12.org
Transportation Changes 616-794-4750 call before 2:00 p.m.
Email: cookb@bas-k12.org
Website: http://bas-k12.org/woodview-elementary
Location: 450 Orchard Street, Belding, MI 48809, USA

Phone: 616-794-4700
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/BASWoodview/
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